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i ebruary 2, 1950. 

Dear Dr. Charron, 

Mr. W.G. Jewitt of the Consoli- 
dated Company is coming to Ottawa to discuss the 
arsenic problem with those who have been advising 
on this subject. The meeting will be held in my 
office at two o'clock on Wednesday, February 8th. 

We would appreciate it very much 
if you and Dr. Kay could be present at this meeting. 

Yours very truly, 
I` 

R.A. Gibson, 
Deputy Commissioner. 

Dr. K.C. Charron, 
Chief, Industrial Health Division, 

. 

Department of National Health and Welfare, 
O t t a w a. 
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